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ROCHESTER, N.Y. – Senator Ted O’Brien released the following statement following
the news of the tragic plane crash and passing of Larry and Jane Glazer:

“Our thoughts and prayers go out to the Glazer family during this tragic time. Larry
and Jane Glazer were pillars of the Greater Rochester community. We all feel such a
profound sense of loss in the wake of this terrible news. Larry’s unparalleled
commitment to rebuilding downtown Rochester gave all of us so much hope for a
better future. The loss of Larry and Jane will be felt for many years to come.”
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Senator O’Brien represents the 55th district in the Senate, which is made up of the
eastern half of Monroe County and the western half of Ontario County, including
much of the city of Rochester.
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